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Saturday, 09 March 2013 

 

Dear Vaughan 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Imperial College Christian Union Committee to ask you to speak at the ICCU 

Event’s Week in 2014. This will be in the fourth week of term, 3
rd

 – 7
th

 February 2014. 

 

Next year’s Event’s Week will be held two weeks after the Central London Mission. Holding a separate week of 

events on campus is designed to make it easier for the ICCU to invite their friends. We would love for you to 

speak at the main talks (at lunchtime) and some of the more occasional evening events.  

 

Imperial has over 13,000 students, around 36% are international. Imperial offers only Science courses, which 

makes it a unique environment for mission. The university has many faith societies, an influential ‘interfaith’ 

movement and an increasingly vocal atheist voice, as well as large numbers of apathetic students. We are 

passionate to reach out to these people! 

 

If you are able to speak in 2014, it would be good if you could speak at a number of other ICCU events in the 

run up to Event's Week. We could discuss the details in future correspondence. 

 

Please do feel free to contact me with any questions. We will be praying for you as you make your decision. 

 

In Christ 

 

Ben Jenkins–President 2013-2014 

On behalf of the ICCU Committee 

 

 

 

 

 


